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Stephen Hoffman

From: ecomment@pa.gov
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 12:45 PM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; IRRC; environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net;

regcomments@pa.gov; ntroutman@pasen.gov; timothy.collins@pasenate.com;
gking@pahousegop.com; siversen@pahouse.net

Cc: c-jflanaga@pa.gov

Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: CO2 Budget Trading Program (#7-559)

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

pennsylvania
é DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL

PROTECTION

Re: eComment System

The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on
Proposed Rulemaking: CO2 Budget Trading Program (#7-559).

Commenter Information:

cleette swymer

Pennsylvania taxpayer and citizen (goo1571998@gmail.com)
515 Conestoga Drive

Coatesville, PA 19320 US

Comments entered:
Dear Honorable Sir: We do not need any more tax regulation on CO2 Budget Trading Program

(#7-559). Just forget the whole Carbon Thing. Let us be like the other states near us. Thank
you. Cleette Swymer

No attachments were included as part of this comment.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jessica Shirley

Jessica Shirley

Director, Office of Policy

PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building



P.O. Box 2063

Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-8727

Fax: 717-783-8926
ecomment@pa.gov



